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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/08/2021  09:28:412021/3652/T OBJNOT Peter symonds While understanding that there are obviously genuine reasons for some tree work to certain of the species 

listed in this application, the number of trees to be felled, if this application is permitted, is little short of 

barbaric, and will have a tragic consequences for the South Hampstead Conservation Area

. 

The loss of trees to the front garden will have a seriously detrimental effect on the streetscape of Aberdare 

Gardens as a whole.  The trees could easily be pruned and doctored so as to be preserved. Likewise, the rear 

garden where the loss of trees will not only have detrimental environmental and biodiversity effects, but will 

alter the character of the green gardens area, neighbourhood privacy and overlooking.  These gardens are 

already seriously affected by flooding, as was recently seen after the torrential rain of two weeks ago when 

over eight inches of rain flooded numerous local gardens in the area.  The loss of so many rear gardens tree 

has already had a seriously detrimental affect on this situation and the loss of further trees will do nothing to 

mitigate the situation. 

 

Camden tree officers have a poor record when it comes to ensuring that trees are replaced once permission is 

given to fell, so we have no guarantee that this applicant will replace the trees he plans to fell any more than 

numerous other South Hampstead Conservation Area residents who have made similar promises but notably 

failed to do so - without any subsequent punitive action on the part of Camden!  Since the beginning of 

September 2020 Camden has permitted the felling over 60 mature trees in the South Hampstead 

Conservation Area, and has refused permission of ONLY THREE applications out of over 240 tree works 

applications.

Current worldwide concerns about global warming and the British government's stated determination to 

protect trees and plant millions more must surely persuade Camden that they can no longer turn a blind eye to 

the loss of trees in this area and that they must be more pro-active and determined to protect the tree stock 

we have.

I respectfully ask that this application is refused
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